
Advocacy Alert 
February 6, 2014 

 
 
The Howard County Delegation will hold a public hearing for testimony regarding statewide issues and 
two recently proposed local bills on Thursday, February 13th at 7:30pm in the Banneker Room of the 
George Howard Building. The George Howard Building is located at: 3430 Courthouse Drive Ellicott City, 
MD. You can access the 2 local bills by opening the attachments in this email. Please limit all testimony to 
three minutes. 
 
AGENDA 
PUBLIC HEARING 
Banneker Room – George Howard Building 
3430 Courthouse Drive, Ellicott City 
Thursday, February 13, 2014 – 7:30 p.m. 
 
The Howard County Delegation of the Maryland General Assembly, chaired by Delegate Guy Guzzone 
and Senator James Robey, will hold a public hearing for citizen input on any legislation of statewide 
impact being considered during the 2014 legislative session. The Delegation will also hear testimony on 
recently proposed local bills. 
 
The Howard County Delegation will first hear testimony on the following bills, then continue with testimony 
on any statewide legislation. 
 
HO. CO. 12-14 Howard County – Appointed Alcoholic Beverage Hearing Board – Compensation 
Submitted by the Howard County Delegation 
 
FOR the purpose of providing that the compensation for the Howard County Appointed Alcoholic 
Beverage Hearing Board shall be the amount set by the Howard County Council; and generally relating to 
the compensation or the Howard County Appointed Alcoholic Beverage Hearing Board. 
 
 HO. CO. 13-14 Howard County – Practice of Massage – Regulation 
 Submitted by the Howard County Delegation 
 
FOR the purpose of authorizing the Governing Body of Howard County to adopt ordinances or regulations 
relating to massage establishments and the practices of certain individuals; requiring the Governing Body 
of Howard County to provide that the Howard County Health Officer and the Howard County Police 
Department have certain authority to carry out certain provisions of ordinances or regulations; and 
generally relating to the practice of massage in Howard County.  
 
Sign-up sheets will be available outside of the Banneker Room at 7:00pm on the evening of the hearing. 
Oral testimony will be limited to three minutes. 
 
Questions can be directed to ACS Executive Director, Joan.Driessen@acshoco.org 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Joan Driessen 
Executive Director 
Association of Community Services of Howard County 
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